
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, November 19 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………….Madeleine Donahue  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……Juliet Concepcion  
Tuesday, November 20 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity………….Deacon Rusty Baldwin & family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Sr. Fran Flynn, SC  
Wednesday, November 21 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Mary Riess  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Patricia Waag  
      6:00 PM  Holy Trinity…………..Beutle & Albright families 
Thursday, November 22 
     10:00 AM  Emmanuel…………...Living and deceased members  
                                                    of James & Evelyn McCarthy family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Charles & Carmel Vehorn  
Friday, November 23 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………Intention of Louis & Joyce   
                                     Schulze (62nd Wedding Anniversary Nov. 22)  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph…………….Gerald Gillotti  
Saturday, November 24 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………....Niehaus Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Rob & Jenny Leik 25th  
                                                             Wedding Anniversary  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph……………..For our parishioners  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………….Muckenthaler & Weixelman   
                                                             Families  
Sunday, November 25 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..For our parishioners  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………......Mary & Bud Loges, daughter   
                                                             Peggy  
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………..Jon Sutton  

 
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:    
Dn 7:13-14; Ps 93:1-2, 5; Rv 1:5-8; Jn 18:33b-37 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 
Young Adult Ministry 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 November 18, 2018 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


PASTOR’S PEN 
 
For the people affected by the recent acts of hatred and violence 
reported in the news, the sun has been darkened and the stars have 
fallen from the sky. They have experienced the days of tribulation 
that Jesus was talking about in today’s gospel. We tend to think of 
the Second Coming of Jesus as a mysterious future event and so 
why be concerned about it today? But the end times are not only 
reserved for the Last Judgement. Trials and tribulation will happen 
in the present challenging us to live our faith boldly.   
 
Some will experience end times with the death of a loved one,  
when our life spirals downward into darkness and we know that  
life will never be the same. Others will experience end times when 
illness takes away their good health and their world of mobility and 
freedom collapses around us. We experience end ties when a career 
is suddenly and unexpectedly terminated and all the dreams that we 
wished upon a star—fall from the sky and we sit in darkness.  
 
These are times when the world we have fashioned comes to an  
end and we feel helpless and lost. But Jesus assures us, “when you 
see these things happening, know that I am near.” Jesus stands  
victorious over sin and death; He walks with us into the darkness 
and leads us to new life.   
 
God’s judgement need not be something that we are afraid of.  
That’s why Jesus says it is not important to know when the world 
will end. What is important is how we are living right now. What are 
we doing with our lives? Jesus wants us to know that we are made 
for heaven!  
 
With the resurrection, Jesus helps us to see that in the end, we are 
not left in darkness, violence, fear and chaos. Rather, he speaks of 
the tender sprouts on a fig tree and the new season of growth which 
will come. There is new life that comes after winter and so we live 
in hope. In times of darkness we can see new sprouts of life through 
a card or a message of support we receive from a friend and the vir-
tue of hope leads us back into the light.     
 
What we thought was the end of the road is merely a bend in the 
road, because the road we are on is the “Path of Life” a path that 
Jesus has already walked before us; a path he uses to lead us to life, 
to the fullness of joy. Living faithfully our baptismal calling here  
on earth we are living into our final destiny, eternal life. Through 
baptism we recognize that we are more than dust—that we are  
made of star-dust and the creation God has made will one day be 
transformed to shine with him forever.   
 
 
In All Things Give Thanks. (A Thanksgiving Message from 
Formed.com) Each year, our country sets aside one day to focus  
on gratitude. For Christians, though, every day should be  
Thanksgiving! Not because we need a daily turkey and stuffing 
feast, but because gratitude is central to the Christian life. 
 
Thomas Merton once said that “to be grateful is to recognize the 
Love of God in everything.” With eyes of gratitude, we can see how 
Jesus gives us a dozen opportunities a day to love Him, even in the 
daily trials of life. So next time you look at your bills and begin to 
worry, pause, and pray “Father, thank you for this opportunity to 
entrust my finances to you.” When your family members are 
fighting, pause, and pray “Jesus, thank you for the opportunity to 
show Your love to my family members.” When tempers are short 
and you yell at a loved one, pause, and pray “Holy Spirit, thank you 
for teaching me humility and giving me the grace to go apologize.”  
Every day, God wants to teach us gratitude. May this Thanksgiving 
season help us cultivate thankfulness in our lives. 

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS   
 

Four Courageous Conversations: Responding to the Clergy 
Sex Abuse Crisis… Join us November 29th at 7-9pm at Holy 
Trinity’s Trinity Center for a listening session where you can 
voice your thoughts and feelings about the clergy sex abuse  
crisis. Sean Reynolds from Mustard Seed Consultants will help 
facilitate the evening. If you are interested in helping as a table 
facilitator contact Shaughn Phillips at 937-228-1223 or 
sphilips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.  
 

#iGiveCatholic is an on-line 
giving event with the goal of  
inspiring the Catholic community 
to come together as faithful  
stewards and to “Give Catholic” 
on #GivingTuesday, a global day 
dedicated to giving back for the 
blessing we have received. Our 
pastoral region is participating in 
this year’s event. Further  
information will follow. 

 
Young Adult Movie Watch… St. Ignatius tells us to see God  
in all things. Why not through movies? Come join other young 
adults November 20th at 7pm to watch the movie Contact; a   
sci-fi mystery about Dr. Arroway discovering proof of extrater-
restrial intelligence who send plans for a mysterious machine. A 
short reflection will follow. For details and to register, Email 
Shaughn Phillips at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com. 
 
Young Adult Advent Series 
Join other young adults (20s and 30s) to pray with scripture  
and the downtown parishes’ Nativity stained glass windows  
this Advent. It will take place Saturdays from 2-3pm: 12/1 at  
St. Joseph, 12/8 at Holy Trinity, and 12/15 at Emmanuel. Young 
parents are encouraged to bring their children as well. Optional 
pint and fellowship afterwards!  
 
K of C Christmas Card Representatives from Council 500 
Knights of Columbus will be in the back of church at St. Joseph 
and Holy Trinity today with order forms for their annual "Keep 
Christ in Christmas" card sale and fundraiser. Stop by and pick 
up an order form. You may also donate a box or two to our V.A. 
Christmas visit or the Sisters of the Precious Blood on Salem 
Ave. This is a wonderful way to spread the true meaning of 
Christmas worldwide.  
 
Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD)  
November 18 is the World Day of the Poor and the same week-
end as the collection for the Catholic Campaign for Human  
Development (CCHD), the national, anti-poverty campaign of 
the U.S. bishops. CCHD has been an immeasurable blessing for 
thousands in our Archdiocese. Just this past year, the agencies 
funded by CCHD have empowered more than 2,500 low-income 
people to break the cycle of poverty through such feats as find-
ing jobs, responsibly reentering society after prison, educating 
youth, and securing decent housing and public services for their 
communities. Archbishop Schnurr appeals to the faithful this 
year: “Through the grants we make to well-vetted organizations, 
CCHD uniquely empowers those in poverty to identify their 
own needs and to become their own agents of positive change.” 
Please prayerfully consider how you will give on Collection 
Weekend, Nov. 17-18. Your dollars are making real change! 
Visit www.usccb.org/cchd to learn more, or the local CCHD 
website, www.catholiccincinnati.org/socialaction. 
 
 

mailto:sphilips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
mailto:sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com
http://www.usccb.org/cchd
http://www.catholiccincinnati.org/socialaction


  
 
 

 
Prayer List 
Daniel Branch                Nancy Glazier             Mike McDonald                                                     
Bernard Chachula          George Hendrix           Mary Mustaine 
Michael Dalessio           Peggy McCarley          Randy Rosenthal    
Annette & John Fohl     Kathy McCrabb             
  
Emmanuel’s Call to Service…We are looking for volunteer 
support in many of our ministry areas. Please take a moment to fill 
out the form at https://goo.gl/forms/AEg3yf8xdp1bVdMJ2. This 
link is also on our website, www.emmanuelcatholic.com. Please 
return any paper forms via the collection basket or mail/email it to 
the parish office, parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com. Thank you 
for donating your time and talent to one of our areas of need! 
 
50/50 Raffle to benefit the Marriage Ministry 
The Marriage Ministry of Region 7 will be hosting a 50/50 raffle to 
benefit marriage strengthening activities at coffee and donuts 
following the 10:30 Mass at Emmanuel on November 18th. Come 
to contribute and play! 
 
Emmanuel Christmas cards go on sale beginning Nov. 17th. 
Proceeds support the many Pro-Life projects. The cards contain an 
inspiring message from Venerable Bishop Fulton J. Sheen. 
 
Once again the Emmanuel Respect Life Committee is offering to 
help fund people heading to the March for Life in January. The first 
ten people to respond will receive up to $100.00 for expenses.  
Please email Mark Miller at marknancymiller@att.net to sign up,  
or for more information. Let us all pray to end abortion! 
 
We continue to seek information for our Emmanuel Veterans 
Honor Roll for  our  military veterans. If you know of an 
Emmanuel veteran, please use the data form available at the back 
of church to submit his or her information. We want to honor all 
our veterans for their service to our country. 
 
Join us for the James: Pearls for Wise Living Bible Study at 
Emmanuel beginning in January. The letter of James offers wisdom 
for ordinary Christians in everyday life. See flyers in the back of 
church to register for this Ascension Press study by Jeff Cavins and 
Sarah Christmyer.  

  
 
Join us for Coffee and Donuts 
today (Sunday) in the school 
building.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

Welcome to Our Newly Baptized – Henry Sylvester Eckhart, 
baptized last Sunday at Holy Trinity. Congratulations to the proud 
parents Sam and Liz. 
 
Would you like to update your knowledge of Catholicism and at 
the same time walk the journey with one of our inquirers in the RCIA 
program? Sponsors are needed. If history repeats itself and generally 
it does, sponsors say they get a lot more out of the process than they 
originally thought they would. Would you like to investigate this 
process? Please call Lynda at the parish office – 228-1223. 
 
iGiveCatholic advanced donations have begun. Please go to the 
Holy Trinity website, HolyTrinitityDayton.org, and click on the 
iGiveCatholic link found on the left side. There you will find how to 
donate early. 
 
Holy Trinity Parish is seeking a par t time Director  of Music. 
Director must have a degree of proficiency in the use of the pipe 
organ and the ability to cantor. Salary is commensurate with 
education and experience. If interested, qualified candidates should 
send cover letter and resume to Holy Trinity Parish, Attn: Judith L. 
Trick.  

 
Tickets are at the Parish office Monday through Thursday from 8:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.. Get your 
tickets early as there are a limited number to be sold. Seating is 
arranged in order that tickets are purchased. 
 
Our Non-perishable Food Collection For Thanksgiving 
All items can be brought to Mass and placed in the boxes in back of 
the last pews. The donated items will be given to the Emmanuel Food 
Pantry to restock their shelves. If you would rather give a monetary 
donation, place it in an envelope marked “Non-Perishable Food 
Donation” and place in the collection basket. 
 
Our Apologies – Due to a spreadsheet miscalculation, the total 
proceeds for the Holiday Bazaar published last week in the bulletin 
was an error. The final total is $13,342.78. Thanks to all area 
businesses, parishioners and friends of the parish who helped raise 
these funds for our Outreach Ministries. God bless each and every 
one of you. 
 
Thanks to all who are par ticipating in our  recycling program 
here at Holy Trinity. The green and yellow dumpster at the north end 
of Bainbridge Street is there for you to drop off catalogs, magazines, 
newspapers, junk mail, office paper, fax paper, notebooks, folders and 
cardboard. 
Please continue to bring your aluminum beverage cans to Mass with 
you or drop them by the parish garage when you come through town. 
Thank you! 

EMMANUEL CHURCH HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for November 11, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                  Budget     Collection 
                                               $7,980.00              $9,508.00 
YTD excess or (deficit):       ($6,705.00) 
St. Vincent DePaul:     $   950.80 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for November 11, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                   Budget        Collection 
                                               $  6,400.00               $5,773.51 
YTD excess or (deficit):       ($10,996.46)    
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 

THANKS 
 

One act of thanksgiving when things go wrong with  
us is worth one thousand thank-yous when things are 

agreeable to our inclination. 
                                                   —St. John of Ávila 

Parents, Grandparents, Aunts and Uncles! 
Sunday, December 2, 2018 

Breakfast with Santa 
Ages 3 through adult - $9.00 

Age 2 and under - $3.00 
Breakfast, picture and gift for kids 8 and under 

Crafts to make and take 

https://goo.gl/forms/AEg3yf8xdp1bVdMJ2
http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
mailto:parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com
mailto:marknancymiller@att.net
HolyTrinitityDayton.org


 
 
 

 
 
November 29th from 5:30—9:00 PM  
Come visit Calvary Cemetery for their 
annual Angel Night offering walking 
and riding tours of illuminated 
Victorian angel statues, music, treats 
and drinks. The event is free and 
family friendly. 

 
University of Dayton Marian Library Nativity exhibits seventh 
floor of the Roesch Library open through January 18. For more 
information visit go.udayton.edu/manger. 
 
Live Nativity at the Kroc Center. Celebrate the gift of Chr istmas 
with the Salvation Army at 1000 N. Keowee St., Dayton on 
November 30, from 6:00-8:00PM. Free Event open to the public. 
 
Ethical Fair-Trade Sale. Beautiful handcrafted items, gourmet 
coffee and foods. December 1st from 9:00 AM until 4:00 PM at the 
University of Dayton’s River Campus, 1700 S. Patterson Blvd.  
 
A Weekend of Discovery… A Lifetime of Love!!. You’re invited to 
attend a Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend, where married 
couples can get away from jobs, kids, chores, and phones—and focus 
only on each other. If you’d like greater depth, growth, and 
enrichment in your relationship, you’ll like the difference a 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter weekend can make! The upcoming 
Marriage Encounter weekends are: 
***January 25-27, St. Michael the Archangel, Sharonville, OH *** 
February 15-17, Our Lady of the Holy Spirit Center, Norwood, OH 
****this weekend is an in-Parish weekend. Couples will leave each 
evening, and return each morning, no lodging is provided. The 
content and format of the weekend is the same. For more information 
or to register, contact Andy and Jeanne Folfas at (937) 866-5196 or 
800-343-5621 or jeannemarie42@hotmail.com or w ww.esharing.org. 

 
Elizabeth’s New Life Center has position open for  – Fiscal 
Director and Natural Family Planning Educator. Both are part-time 
positions. Please send your resume and cover letter to the Director of 
Human Resources at tmiller@elizabethnewlife.org. 

                                                  
 
 

We welcome to our parish family...Harper  and McKenna Camp-
bell children of Mark and Meghan Campbell who were baptized on 
November 3rd and Adeline Burr child of Dillon and Rachel Burr who 
is being baptized this weekend.  
  
Our sympathy is extended to the family of Mary Elizabeth Doer r  
who will be buried on Monday, November 19th at 10:00 a.m. and to 
the family of Charlotte Jergens who will be buried on December 4th 
at 10:00 a.m.. May they rest in the peace of the Lord. 
 
The parish office will be closed November  22 and 23.  
Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
We will decorate the church for Christmas on December  20th 
following the noon Mass. If you’ve never helped before plan to join 
us this year. Not only is it a lot of fun but the end result is wonderful! 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Katie Blauser                   Brenda Magnum          Tony Riggs      
Dolores Broerman           Vanessa Padgett           Patricia Waag   
Kristina & John Cole       Victors Polovskis         Sharon Wenzel   
Michael Culp                   Karen Thomas              Diana Whittle   

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Cody Landers           David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Greg Marcus            Anthony Pelfrey 
Nick Borton                       Alex McGarvey        Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Zachary McIntyre     Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Matthew Melvin       Justin Williams   
Morgan Konsdorf             

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for November 11, 2018 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Collection 
                                                 $8,371.00 

Charity:         $   160.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 

go.udayton.edu/manger
mailto:jeannemarie42@hotmail.com
mailto:w%20ww.esharing.org
mailto:tmiller@elizabethnewlife.org
mailto:myitguy@demeter-it.com
demeter-it.com
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com
http://www.bainbridgehall.org

